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The faculty meeting at Pettigrew College was presided 

over by Principal Dr. Ringkahao Horam, who aimed to 

evaluate student performance following the recent sixth-

semester examination results. We are also pleased to 

report an increase in new student admissions this year, 

which is a positive development for our college 

community. 

During the meeting, it was revealed that the University 

and Higher Education Directorate have granted us new 

computers and a printer to enhance our teaching and 

learning capabilities. 

We were also delighted to welcome back Miss 

Chonchuiphi, an Assistant Professor who recently 

completed a year-long training program in remote 

sensing. 

Ten of the twelve department heads presented updates 

regarding their departments. They highlighted their 

achievements from the last semester, shared 

departmental reports, and outlined their needs for the 

upcoming term. 

Academic Dean Mayonmi K provided an overview of the schedule and teaching plans for the 

next session. Additionally, Sirawung Raiping, our IQAC Coordinator, introduced Swayam, a 

government-initiated program offering online learning resources. 

The meeting also assessed ongoing projects and explored potential resources that could be 

beneficial to us. Furthermore, we engaged in discussions aimed at identifying our strengths 

and weaknesses for future improvement. 

In conclusion, the meeting closed on an encouraging note, celebrating our progress in 

examination results, extracurricular activities, upcoming infrastructure developments, and 

our growing student body. Faculty members reaffirmed their commitment to enhancing the 

college experience for all. 
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